)

wx

>

PRIMARY NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 2" of January 2021

=

MESSAGE FROM JORDAN DAVIES
(HEAD OF PRIMARY)

Dear Parents,

As we come to the end of this term, we look forward to rest of the

academic year hopeful that we will return to full normality and

school can begin to operate fully. As soon as the Ministry of

Education allows it, we will introduce in-person ECAs and swimming

and | hope there will be some sporting fixtures before the end of this “
academic year.
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This term we were able to welcome the children back full time,
which brought to an end the restrictions negatively impacting our
children’s education. Of course this also meant an increase in cases
as we transition into living with the virus and keeping the school
open. It is imperative that the school remains open so we can
continue to educate our children in-person. We personally thank
you for your support and cooperation during this period.

Finally, we wish you a happy and restful holiday. This term has been

long and we ask that you ensure your children have a well —
deserved break. They need to rest and recuperate

ready for the rest of the academic year. \L//

Have a lovely break, \ “(

Jordan Davies V' 4
Head of Primary /
R &
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LITERACY:

Year 1: This week we will be introduced to our
new text ‘Hermelin’.

Year 2: This week we will start a new unit.
(Finding narrative) We are going to write a
setting description.

Year 3: We will begin a new unit about writing
setting descriptions. We will begin by focusing
on new vocabulary and phrases.

Year 4: This week, children will be exploring
their new text ‘Arthur and the Golden Rope’.
They will be focussing on new vocabulary and
phrases.

Year 5: This week the pupils are editing their
biography on Henry Box Brown.

Year 6: Children will be introduced to a new
vehicle text and will be writing character
descriptions.

D

<

PRIMARY NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 2™ of January 2021

MATHS:

Year 1: This week, we will continue our work
on subtraction and look at the fact families
we can make.

Year 2: This week we will work on number
bonds to 100.

Year 3: Year 3 will start a new topic of
multiplication and division. We will begin by
multiplying a 2-digit number by a 1-digit
number.

Year 4: This week, children will be starting
their new topic of multiplication and division.
They will be multiplying and dividing a
number by 10/100.

Year 5: This week we are finishing our
learning on statistics.

Year 6: Children will be

multiplying fractions by
integers.
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WORD OF THE WEEK

The Ninja has chosen...

Year 1: Detective
Year 2: Equator

Year 3: Elegant

Year 4: Scorch
Year 5: Peculiar

Year 6: Cordial

ARABIC:

Please return to your children's weekly
plan that is always shared on Class Dojo
or Google Classroom to see what they
are going to do every day. A
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SPANISH:

Year 1: will practise numbers 1-10 focusing on
spellings and sounds.

Year 2: will create dialogues to recap the
greeting words that they learnt before the break.

Year 3: will continue with the art project
looking at shapes and colours.

Year 4: will be reading a Spanish
story written for them based on
. the topics they studied last term.
\ Year 5: will be learning
{ numbers to 1,000 and
v practising with prices.

e Year 6: will be recapping
vocabulary for pets
and learn how to
describe them.
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D
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Have a restful holiday but please stay active over
the Winter Break, re energised for the new year
and new term. Your homework is to watch the
Arab Cup Final on Saturday 18th December!
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